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Comments: I am writing to urge you to not include packgoats with sheep for any restrictions because of fear of

harming big horn sheep herds. Packgoats do not pose a threat. The science has shown they do not transmit

pathogens to wild sheep besides the fact that the odds of  packgoats  being in a position to transmit are almost

nil. They are always under the owners control  and on their own stick close to them . This has been addressed in

other national forests and  the evidence is clear. Packgoats are a  very minimal impact  animal much less than

horses or llamas.  Regards. Bob Bryan


